
Cornwall Councillor Report – Carlyon Parish  - April 2025 

I hope you are all well as we go through April. 

My report for this month will be shorter than usual because of the pre-election period 
ahead of the local elections on 1 May. This in turn means officers are not providing 
updates to elected members, so I have been unable to get updates on some of the 
wider issues that I have been working towards for the parish. 

However I continue to be very active in getting out and about around my division and 
helping people with individual matters that they raise with me. 

I hope that business as usual should resume after 1st May, and I look forward to 
giving you a fuller report then! 

As ever, should anyone require my support with any issues, please get in touch on 
07885 277670 or at cllr.james.mustoe@cornwall.gov.uk and I will do my best to help. 

 


